
Dear Millgrove Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to the Summer of 2024!  On behalf of the Millgrove Team, we would like to 

wish our students and their loved ones / family members a safe, happy and relaxing 

summer.  

Below is some very important information and dates to help you navigate the summer 

and the upcoming school year together. 

For the summer months, accessing the Millgrove School website will allow you to see 

and to click on Parent Resources.  These resources will support you in July and 

August when you are looking for reading resources – there are virtual libraries, website 

and APPs that can continue to provide review for your child.  In addition, there are 

math resources and mental health resources that take you to links, where again, 

supports are available for your child and in some cases the whole family.  Below is a QR 

Code that takes you to a Scholastic article and TD’s Summer Reading Program with the 

Hamilton Library to support you with Summer Reading: 

 

 
 

 

As you prepare again for September 2024, below are some important dates to help you 

navigate the upcoming school year: 

August 26th 

• Your child’s classroom and teacher will be posted in the Portal for parent access 

September 3rd  

• Your child’s first day of school (Grades 1 -5) 

September 4th  

• Your child’s first day of school (Kinders) 

September 17th 

• Food items posted the week of September 17th 



As you prepare for September 2024, here are some additional forms and steps that we 

highly recommend you complete within the Portal: 

• Media Consent Form to share information virtually 

• Early Closure and Emergency Evacuation information 

• Student Information / Verification Form 

 

Lastly, kindly consider joining our School Council.  Attached you will find a nomination 

form stating your interest.  Our first meeting is September 24th at 6:30 pm in our 

Learning Commons. 

 

We will see one another real soon!  Have a wonderful summer! 

 

Mrs. Walsh, Mrs. Mochrie and The Millgrove Team 

 

 


